
June 25, 2024

Chair Pedroza, Vice Chair Josefowitz and Commissioners,

The League of Women Voters of the Bay Area voted to support the 
BAHFA Affordable Housing Bond Measure based upon the reports 
included in your June 26 agenda.  However, we will be closely 
monitoring the development of the citizens’ oversight committee over 
the next few months.  Only a “game changer” on a regional scale can 
ensure the amount of affordable housing required for a vital Bay Area. 

I have enclosed the letter sent to the ABAG Executive Board for its April
18 meeting.  We were encouraged to hear many positive comments 
from board members regarding the need for robust citizens’ oversight.  
MTC/ABAG Executive Director Fremier sent a prompt response to us 
indicating that he and BAHFA Director Hartley were undertaking a 
review of best practices for citizens' oversight of bond revenues. 
Research and interviews are already underway.  

League of Women Voters of the Bay Area asks that members of the 
BAHFA Board affirm the need for a robust, independent citizens' 
oversight committee that far exceeds the minimum legal requirements 
for GO bonds.  It is critical for successful passage and implementation 
of the proposed Measure.

Again, we support the Measure based upon many League of Women 
Voters positions and action policies.

Regards,

League of Women Voters of the Bay Area
Housing Director
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